
Bulletin No. 1033  

Friday  13th January 2023 

@LadyLanePark 

 
Dear parents, 
 
On Monday this week, The Nursery team held their first Stay and Play session for 2023.  It is always 
lovely to welcome new pupils in to school and have the opportunity to talk to existing and 
prospective parents about enrolling their children. The Nursery is open 50 weeks of the year and now 
is open for children as soon as they have their 2nd birthday.  If you would like to find out more or 
would like to come a long to the next Play & Stay Session, please contact Mrs Wright in the office. 
 
On Wednesday we all enjoyed a fantastic performance of Aladdin in school as part of our birthday 
celebrations. Thank you to The Friends of Lady Lane for funding this event, and thank you all for your 
efforts with your children’s costumes.  Today, Mrs Thompson has prepared a super party lunch for all 
the pupils in school, we even had a visit from our very own ‘Ice Cream’ lady! 
 
On Thursday, Form 4 went to visit The Van Gogh Alive exhibition in Bradford as part of their art topic.  
Mrs Hudson said that the event was absolutely stunning and well worth a visit if you get the chance. 
Over the coming weeks, more classes are out and about visiting different places of interest in the 
local area, please keep an eye on your child’s Dojo Page as well as the School Story on Dojo to keep 
up to date with things happening in school.   
 
Thank you to all the parents who were invited and have responded to express their opinion on the 
potential for changes to our winter uniform in terms of long trousers for boys.  The form will remain 
open until Friday 20th January, after which we will review your comments and feedback on the next 
steps. We do appreciate also your additional comments about other uniform concerns and will also 
look further in to these.  On Thursday next week, The Friends are holding a ‘New to You’ sale in the 
hall from 8.15am- 9.00am.  It is a great opportunity to come along and stock up on winter uniform, or 
even look ahead to Summer. 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 





Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 16th – Friday 20th January 2023 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Pasta 
 &  

Tomato Sauce 
with Cheese 

Ham, Chips, 
Peas  

&  
Corn 

Moroccan 
Chicken 

 &  
Couscous 

Chilli 
 &  

Rice 

Fish Fingers  
&  

potatoes  
with 

peas/corn 

Iced Sponge Rice Pudding Mousse Sponge  
&  

Custard 

Cookies 

 
 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

January  
 

Wednesday 18th – Open The Book Assembly 
Monday 30th– Friday 10th February – GL Assessments in Maths & 

English (Form 4-UVI) 
Thursday 19th – New to You Uniform Sale 8.15am-9.15am 

Tuesday 31st – Form 5 trip to Headingley Water Treatment Works 
 

February 
Wednesday 1st – Dogs Trust Assembly & Workshops  

 
Friday 3rd - NSPCC Number Day 

Sunday 5th – Saturday 11th – UVI Ski Trip, Italy 
Monday 6th – Friday 10th – Children’s Mental Health Week 

Thursday 9th – Young Voices Concert, Sheffield 
 

Tuesday 7th – Safer Internet Day 
Friday 10th – School Closes for Half-term Break 

Thursday 23rd – The Friends Cheese & Wine Evening 
 






